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Jane Prentice mp
Federal Member for Ryan

22 April 2013

Mr Malcolm Roberts
180 Haven Road
PULLENVALE QLD 4089

Dear M}E%dbgrts STl crTm

Thank you for your letter of 16 April 2013 outlining your ongoing concerns about climate science,
including your correspondence with the office of the Minister for Climate Change and Energy
Efficiency, Hon Greg Combet AM MP.

Jo Maranta from my office will be in contact to make a suitable time to meet during the
parliamentary break.

| understand that since our initial meeting in January 2011, you have had extensive contact with
my office regarding these matters and in response to your correspondence.

Thank you for taking the time to share your views.

Yours sincerely,
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NE PRENTICE MP

FEDERAL MEMBER FOR RYAN
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